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August 27, 2020
Well, here we are!  I think I would be correct in saying that there has never been a beginning of the school year quite like this one:  Virtual Open Houses, Zoom sessions with the students, water balloon games, scorching heat and of course social distancing.

Our kindergarten and preschool (Children’s House) will start on Wednesday, Sept. 2nd.  We look forward to seeing all 17 of their smiling faces and the smiles they will bring to ours! 

Our next school Mass is Wednesday, Sept. 2nd at 10:30am.   The 7th & 8th grade students will be leading us.  

St. Edward School is registered with the Crayola ColorCycle program.  ColorCycle is a sustainability initiative designed to repurpose all markers.  Crayola ColorCycle will accept all brands of plastic markers, not just Crayola markers.  That includes dry erase markers and highlighters!  ColorCycle will eliminate placing hundreds of tons of markers into landfills.  There is a bin located outside of Mrs. Horner’s classroom to collect these markers.  Send in your old unusable markers from home and we will get them sent in.  

VIRTUS training sessions are popping up all over the diocese.  VIRTUS training is required by any and all staff and volunteers who work around youth within the church.  Training is available in the following local locations on the following dates:  Tuesday, September 8, 2020 from 6:00 – 9:00 p.m. at the Cathedral of the Holy Trinity, New Ulm (Leifeld Hall) and Friday, Sept. 11 from 6 – 9 pm in Marshall at the Campus Religious Center.  Please register online through the diocesan Website https://www.dnu.org/safeenvironment/.  If you need assistance registering please contact Caren in the church office.  (507-872-6346)

Over the course of the week we as a community have watched things unfold regarding COVID.  I must stress that being in contact with someone who has COVID requires a 14 day quarantine.  While I know this is a hard decision to make, quarantining in these cases will help to keep our community safe.  
When dropping off and picking up your children, please park on the north side of 4th St. facing west.  This allows the children to exit the car and not have to cross 4th St.  This is much safer for all involved.
In Sunday’s Gospel, Peter responds to Jesus as any of us might, “God forbid anything bad would happen!”  Peter failed to see with God’s eyes and to accept the logic of the Cross.  God heals through death, brings peace from violence and offers hope from suffering.  We cannot avoid pain and disappointment.  Instead we are called to lay down our expectations and desires and to take up our burdens with hope.

May God Bless,
       




Mrs. Garvey
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